
To: Matt Cherry, President and Members of City Council

From:  Wade Kapszukiewicz, Mayor

Subject: Reappointment to the Electrical Board of Control

8/4/2022

I Recommend the Following Reappointment to the Electrical Board of Control

Appointee Appointee Replaced Proposed Term of Office

Section 61 waiver 

as a special 

engagement

Reserved       

Slot / Type       

Recommended  

by ( if 

applicable)

  Attendance 

Record

Resume 

attached
Dave Desjardins Reappointment 3 years expiring, 09/17/2025 no Engineer Ken Fischer no
John Ziegelhofer Reappointment 3 years expiring, 09/17/2025 no Master Ken Fischer no

Wade Kapszukiewicz
Mayor


